
City of Newfolden 

CITY SCENE SEPTEMBER 2023 

HOMEOWNERS—Does Your House Need Repairs? 

If so, the City of Newfolden has been awarded grant funding to assist needy homeowners in Newfolden with housing repairs.  
If your house needs repairs and you think that you would be interested in applying for this funding please fill out the following 
information and mail it to: 

Northwest Community Action, Inc. 
ATTN:  Diane 
PO Box 67 
Badger, MN 56714 

Please mail this information back as soon as possible: 

Your Name:_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Your Address:______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Your Telephone Number:_____________________________________________________________________________ 

On a separate sheet please briefly tell us what the needed repairs are (for example window replacement, roof repairs, furnace 
replacement etc.) 

COMMERCIAL BUILDING OWNERS—Does Your Building Need Repairs? 

If so, the City of Newfolden has been awarded grant funding to assist businesses in Newfolden with commercial building   
repairs.  If your commercial building needs repairs and you think that you would be interested in applying for this funding 
please fill out the following information and mail it to: 

Northwest Community Action, Inc. 
ATTN:  Diane 
PO Box 67 
Badger, MN 56714 

Please mail this information back as soon as possible: 

Your Name:______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Your Address:_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Your Telephone Number:____________________________________________________________________________ 

On a separate sheet please briefly tell us what type of improvements that you want to do (for example window replacement, 
roof repairs, façade improvements,  installing awnings etc.) 

DEED-SMALL CITIES DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM 

Newfolden has been granted a Small Cities Development Program grant and will soon be accepting applications. The SCDP is 

funding for housing and commercial rehabilitation projects. It allows local units of government to lend funds for the purpose 

of rehabilitating housing and commercial property. Loan agreements may allow for deferred payments or immediate monthly 

payments. Interest rates may vary, and any loan repayments are retained by the City for the purpose of making additional   

rehabilitation loans. In all cases, housing funds must benefit low and moderate income households. Newfolden’s SCDP     

program is administered through Northwest Community Action. If you participated in a pre-survey last year, indicating your 

interest in a housing or commercial project, you should be receiving an application for the program’s next step automatically.  

If you did not participate in the pre-survey, but would like to be considered for the program. Please complete the applicable 

form below and return as soon as possible. Funds are limited and will be allocated to eligible projects on a first-come,        

first-serve basis. 




